From: Johnson, Patricia (UTC)

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 10:51 AM
To: 'Van Corbach, Gordon'; ‘Carol Van Ry’
Subject: RE: Rader Farms

Carol and Gordon, Thank You for the quick response. Carol, we will be sending a letter basically say staff
understands you are eliminating the master meter system and requesting that both you and CNG notify us when
the master meter system is eliminated. Thanks Patti

From: Van Corbach, Gordon [mailto:gordon.vancorbach@cngc.com]
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 10:47 AM

To: 'Carol Van Ry'

Cc: Johnson, Patricia (UTC)

Subject: RE: Rader Farms

Hi Carol,

| will go ahead and put the paperwork together for this to happen. | will need the contracts signed and payment
made prior to any work beginning.

I would like to hold off on this until the weather changes, like maybe Feb, or early March. If the ground isn’t
frozen too much anymore, digging should be much easier and no one left without heat for any length of time.

From: Carol Van Ry [mailto:Carol@raderfarms.com]
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 9:16 AM

To: Van Corbach, Gordon

Subject: Rader Farms

Good Morning Gordon,

I have spoken to my managers and we will be getting out of the
Master meter program. We would like to set a time when
We could start separating our master meter so each cabin would have
Their meter. Please email and let me know our next steps.

| spoke to Patti from St of WA Utilities and Transportation and
She had asked if you could send her a email confirming Rader Farms
Will be changing out our master meter to individual meters.
Her email address is: pjohnson@utc.wa.gov .

Let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Best regards,
Caro}

Carol Van Ry

Human Resources

Rader Farms Inc.

"Family Operated Since 1941"
Office: (360) 354-6574 ext 14
Fax: (360) 354-7070

E-Mail: Carol@raderfarms.com




